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POLICY STATEMENT ON REACH 
 
 
Re.: REACH Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 
 
 
A new regulation on chemicals, named REACH(Registration, Evaluation and 
Authorization of Chemicals) is effective since June 1st 2007 by the indication of 
European Commission. 
Under this directive all materials known as substances, preparations or articles 
need to be registered for future evaluation following which authorization or 
restriction will be issued.  
Every substances manufactured and/or imported in quantities greater than 1 
Ton/year, even though supplied in mixtures or preparations, will need to be 
registered under this European regulation. In order to benefit from the transitional 
periods provide under the REACH regulation, all substances meeting these 
requirements should therefore be pre-registered by 1st December 2008. 
 
As a leader of soft ferrite cores, Samwha Electronics Co., Ltd., takes seriously our 
responsibility to comply with environmental, health and safety regulations in all the 
markets in which we operate.  
Samwha Electronics is fully aware of the European REACH regulation and is 
committed to achieving compliance within the required timeframe, in cooperation 
with our suppliers and customers.  
 
We ensure that all kinds of our products do not contain substances of very high 
concern (SVHC). So, based on Article 7(1) of REACH regulation, we are not 
required to register.  
 
Should you need further information then please do not hesitate to contact us. 
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